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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE:  August 6, 2018 

 

TO: Robert Bostian 

 

FROM: Leila Mousseau, Rail Coordinator 

 

COPIES: Birgit Olkuch, File 

 

SUBJECT: FM# 439891-1, SR-869/SW 10th Street W of SR-845/Powerline Rd to W of Military 

Trail, in Broward County 

    

FED AID: N/A 

 

 

 

Our office has reviewed this project’s scope and location and has concluded that the work 

performed at this location will have NO impact on the railroad right of way.  Therefore, this 

project is clear of any rail involvement. 

 

NOTE:  If the scope of this project should change involving signalization (within 200’ of the 

railroad crossing), work in or near the railroad right of way or MOT/Traffic Control impacting 

the RR right of way. Please notify the Rail Coordinator’s office as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at extension 4401. 

 

Office of Modal Development 

FDOT - District 4 Office 

3400 W Commercial Blvd. 

Ft. Lauderdale, FL  33309 

 

 

 

  


